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Professor Lian-Sheng Ma, President and Editor-in-Chief
Baishideng Publishing Group, Inc.

8226 Regency Drive
Pleasanton, CA 94588, United States
Juan Manuel Herrerias Gutierrez, MD, PhD
Editor-in-Chief , World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy
Chief Doctor and Professor, Department of Gastroenterology
Hospital Universitario Virgen Macarena
Sevilla 41009, Spain

Atsushi Imagawa, PhD 
Editor-in-Chief,  World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy
Director, Department of Gastroenterology

Mitoyo General Hospital

Kan-onji, Kagawa 769-1695, Japan

September 10, 2014

Re: World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy, ID: 00045914
Dear Dr. Ma, Dr. Herrerias Gutierrez, Dr. Imagawa, and WJGE reviewers:

On behalf of Dr. Uppal and myself, I am very pleased to present to you our manuscript entitled, “Advances in ERCP for the Treatment of Cholangiocarcinoma.”
This is a review article, and as such no Ethics Committee or Institutional Review Board approval is required. Also, we are not presenting original data, but are reviewing the published literature, as such no Biostatistician Review Report is required or included. 

Herein we present what we believe to be a complete and authoritative review on the subject of advanced biliary endoscopy in patients with cholangiocarcinoma. This is a topic with which I, Dr. Wang, have expertise as a clinician, biliary endoscopist, and investigator. 

We would like to thank Professor Ma and the WJGE Editors-in-Chief for inviting us to submit this manuscript to the World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy. Thank you also for allowing us no restriction on the number of words, figures, tables, and references used/included. Lastly, thank you for allowing us to publish this manuscript free of charge after peer review.

We hope that you and the editorial board of the WJGE will be pleased with our manuscript and will find it acceptable for publication.


Respectfully yours,
Andrew Y. Wang, MD, FACG, FASGE
Associate Professor of Medicine
Co-Medical Director of Endoscopy
Director of Pancreatico-Biliary Endoscopy
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